
SOLICITATION OF SEALED BIDS 
TOWN OF BLACKSTONE 

 
The Town of Blackstone is seeking sealed bids from qualified contractors to replace Two (2) vinyl type 
billboards located in Nottoway County.  A more detailed specification of the proposed work is available 
at the Blackstone Town Manager’s Office located at 100 W. Elm Street, Blackstone, Va.  These 
specifications may also be requested from the Blackstone Town Manager at 
philipv@townofblackstoneva.com or (434) 292-7251.  Sealed bids shall be received at the Blackstone 
Town Manager’s office until 10:00 a.m., February 14, 2025.  At which time all properly submitted sealed 
bids shall be publicly opened and read aloud.  A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting shall be held at the 
Town Manager’s Office at 11:00 a.m., January 28, 2025.  The Town of Blackstone reserves the right to 
reject any and all bids. 
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